
June 13, 2018 

 

Provisional Meeting and Canvass:  June 12, 2018 Primary Election 

Chairman, Armistead Ransone convened, in open session, the Provisional Ballot meeting at 10:00 am.  

There was a move by Chairman Ransone to convene into closed session for the purpose of considering 

whether each person who submitted a provisional vote at the election was qualified to do so.  The 

motion was seconded and approved.  Chairman Ransone reconvened meeting into open session at 

11:00 by motion.  In the open session the EB members voted to accept all provisional ballots.  The 

Provisional Ballot meeting concluded at 11:30. 

The meeting to Canvass the election results for the June 12th Primary began at 11:30pm.  All precincts 

results were reviewed and there were not discrepancies in the Statement of Results.  Meeting 

adjourned at 12:30. 

 

Mary Ann Levere, 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 


